FW: Public Record Request

Lefever, Annemarie <Annemarie.Lefever@newbedford pd.com>

Mon 7/30/2018 2:04 PM

To:Kade Crockford <kcrockford@aclum.org >;

§ 2 attachments (1 MB)

Message from KM_558; Six Responsive Emails re facial recognition.pdf;

Dear Ms. Crockford,
Attached you will find our response to your request for public records received by our department on July 17, 2018.
Thank you,

Officer Annemarie P. LeFever

New Bedford Police Department

Keeper of the Records

CJIS Representative

Sex Offender Registration Officer

Phone 508-991-6300 ext 79406

Fax  508-979-1566
Annemarie.LeFever@newbedfordpd.com

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email, all related responses and any files and/or attachments transmitted with it
are CONFIDENTIAL and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed (or authorized to
receive for the addressee). This email may contain legally privileged information and may not be disclosed or forwarded to
anyone else without authorization from the criginator of this email. If you have received this email in error, please notify the
sender immediately and delete all copies from your system.



